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     Green Lake County 
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         Steven Foust - 920-426-3639 
571 County Rd. A David Gneiser - 920-369-6314 

Green Lake, WI  54941 Richard M Sobieski - 920-229-5285 

 
 

Drainage Board 
February 11, 2022 9:00 am – 10:00 am 

Intersection of County Hwy F and Thoma Rd 
Berlin, WI 54923 

   
Call to Order:  The meeting of the Drainage Board was called to order by Chairman Gneiser.  The 
requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met.   
 
Present:  David Gneiser  
 Richard M Sobieski 
  
Also Present: Jim Trochinski, LeRoy Petit, Mike Eagen, Matt Steger, Richard Dieringer, Todd Morris 
– GLC Land Conservation, Derek Mashuda – GLC Highway Commissioner, Jason Franke – GLC 
Highway Superintendent. 
 
Board will meet with Green Lake County Highway Department to discuss District 5 possible tile 
replacement along Hwy F:  Discussion with Highway Department, board, and landowners on tile 
replacement.  Approved drainage plan has an 8” tile specified.  Highway department did put the idea 
out there of installing a larger, 24” tile, and then totally filling in the road ditch.  Discussion with 
landowners was that they feel that a smaller tile is necessary to draw the groundwater down below the 
elevations of the basements, feel this was probably the original intention of the tile installation.  It was 
agreed upon that the plan would be to proceed with getting prices from the Highway Department for 
the replacement of 8” perforated tile.   
 
The highway department also stated that culvert replacements under private driveways will be the 
landowner’s cost.  The department will pay for paving during Hwy F resurfacing project. 
 
The board will wait for a cost estimate from the highway department for the tile replacement.  The 
highway department will separate out the cost of tile installation and culvert replacements for 
landowners. 
 
Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


